
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
14 April 2021 

 

 
 

Excellency, 

It is my pleasure to enclose the draft outcome document of the Forum on Financing for 

Development follow-up which enjoys the broad consensus by Member States and which will be 

placed before the membership for adoption at the formal meeting of the Forum tomorrow, 15 April 

2021.  

Allow me to express my sincere gratitude to the Co-Facilitators, Ambassador Satyendra 

Prasad of Fiji and Ambassador Yoka Brandt of the Netherlands for guiding the complex negotiations 

on the draft outcome document and for their dedicated efforts towards reaching a consensus. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank all delegations for their constructive 

engagement and flexibility. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

President of the Economic and Social 

Council 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives of States members of the United Nations and  

States members of the specialized agencies  


